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THANET’S CAMERA CLUB
NEWS RELEASE 
Club members have been active during “lockdown”, rising to the monthly challenges set by our Chairman Laura Drury.  Some great images have been shared on Flickr and the final subject was “Flowers in a Vase” which has inspired members to use their creative skills for what could be a rather ordinary subject. (See attached image)
Our summer project this year is based on “LOCKDOWN” - Leaves, Order, Cooking, Keys, Doorway, Outdoors, Washing, Naughty.  Members will share their images with others at our first night of the new season on 7 September when we will also hold our postponed AGM. 
The club’s weekly meetings from September will be held via Zoom (or other electronic platform).  From January 2021 we intend to return to meetings as usual, circumstances permitting.  The full programme for next season will be published on our website. 
We are a friendly club and welcome everyone with an interest in photography, encouraging members to get creative and take part.  We have a full programme of speakers and competitions lined up to inspire as well as to educate so do check out our website.  The annual membership fee is only £35. A small charge of £4 is made for each meeting but this won’t apply to our virtual meetings this year.
To find out more about the club and view some of our images, please visit us online at www.isleofthanetphotographicsociety.co.uk and on Facebook.
Note to editor
Attached image is “Carnations” by Rod Giddins
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